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NAAC Reform 2024: Binary Accreditation 
(3rd NAAC Announcement) 

1. Institutions which have corresponded with NAAC through IMS/ 
email, requesting for shifting from the existing Revised Accreditation 
Framework (RAF) to Binary Accreditation ramework (BAF), kindly 
await for BAF and procedural details to be hosted on the NAAC 
website. 

2. HEIs who are in the process of Assessment and Accreditation (A&A) 
by NAAC in the existing RAF may opt for Binary Accreditation and 
communicate the same through enmail/IMS. 

Sd/ 
Director 
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